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Invitation Letter 

Professor Zheng Huidong 

College of Chemical Engineering 

Fuzhou University 

Liège, Thursday, April 11, 2019 

Dear Professor Zheng Huidong, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to visit the Center for Integrated Technology and Organic 
Synthesis at the University of Liège (Belgium). Your visiting period will be up to one week, from 
May 27, 2019 to May 31, 2019. 

I understand that your journey and accommodation in Belgium will be supported by the 
Fuzhou University. While at the University of Liège, you will visit our labs and we will discuss 
funding, student exchange and research opportunities for our future collaboration. 

I very much hope that you are able to accept the invitation, and I am looking forward to 
welcoming you in Liège. 

Sincerely, 

Jean-Christophe M. Monbaliu 

Department of Chemistry, Building B6a, Room 3/19, University of Liège, Sart Tilman 
B-4000 Liège, Belgium
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